[bookmark: _GoBack]The following constitutes a motion from SoCC to CAPC concerning the rewording of our Global Perspectives Overlay Policy:

Original wording in the Proposal that was approved by the Board of Regents:
Proposed Requirements: We propose students acquire two additional exposures to the global perspectives overlay beyond the Area B, Global Perspectives course. Of these two exposures, one should occur within core courses and the other could either be met by courses in the core or other courses outside of the core that have demonstrated sufficient global component and have been assigned the Global Perspectives (GL) overlay designation.
This policy appears in the Catalog as:
Two exposures must be completed in the core; the remaining exposure may be completed in any part of a student's curriculum. All native students will complete one exposure using the GC2Y course in Area B.
The citation is:
http://catalog.gcsu.edu/current/Undergraduate-Catalog/Core-Curriculum/Area-F-Courses-Appropriate-to-the-Students-Major-Field

The proposal as amended and passed by CAPC on 10/16/12 is:
Students are required to complete three courses with the global overlay, one of which must be completed as part of the student’s core curriculum.  
Rationale:
The rationale for the change is that transfer students who complete the core at an institution that requires only one global perspectives course in their core come to us with their core completed and we cannot require the additional overlay course.  They all must be treated as special cases.  Our intention is to provide enough flexibility that we do not turn away transfer students.

